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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 11:53 AM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Scholastic Book Fair Next Week!
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Get ready to enter the jungle - Greenwood will host our Spring Book Fair, 

March 9-13. We need your help! 

 

Students can shop before and after school each day and parents are invited to 

join your student or load their e-wallet (information sent home in folders) to 

make purchasing easier. 

 

Join us this Friday, March 6 from 7:45-9:30 am to help set up the book fair or 

volunteer before or after school to help students purchase books the week of 

the 9th. These are quick shifts and make a big difference in the success of our 

book fair.  

 

Previous book fairs have helped stock Makers Space, purchased resources for 

the library, and contributed to our programs for students including underwriting 

SOL tutors as well as funding scholarships for After School Enrichment and 

field trips. Supporting the Book Fair supports our school!  
 

I Can Volunteer at the Book Fair  
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Our mailing address is: 

10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  

     

 

 
 
 
 
 

This email was sent to cchagnon@vhb.com  
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